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NOTICE
OF PROPOSED

REVISIONS TO THE
MTPO PUBLIC

INVOLVEMENT PLAN

The Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization (MTPO) for the Gainesville
Urbanized Area will consider revisions to the MTPO Public Involvement Plan (PIP) at its
Thursday, November 3, 2005 meeting at 6:00 p.m. in the Jack Durrance Auditorium,
Alachua County Administration Building, 201 E University Avenue, Gainesville, Florida. 
The MTPO is inviting interested persons to review and comment on these proposed
revisions. 

The PIP document may be viewed at the MTPO website (www.ncfrpc.org); Alachua
County Library District Branches within the Gainesville Metropolitan Area; and  at the
MTPO staff office, 2009 NW 67th Place Gainesville, FL 32653.  For further information,
call (352)955-2200. 


